
From: June Regimbald   

Sent: Monday, July 4, 2022 10:21 AM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 

Cc:  
Subject: Condo application for 13572 and 13586 

 

 

  

Stephen Huycke, City Clerk, 
 

I strongly object to the recommendation of an 8-storey condo in this location, especially as it is adjacent to a 

wetland. Surely a more appropriate development for these lands can be looked into, if indeed the land must be 

developed. Please consider what impact a multi-storied building would have on the environment. 

 

Sincerely, 

June Regimbald 
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